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The ultimate collection of classic horror. Dracula by Bram Stoker - Read the story
of Dracula's attempt to move from Transylvania to England so that he may find
new blood, spreading the horrors of the undead curse, and follow the battle
between Dracula and a small group of men and a woman led by Professor
Abraham Van Helsing.Frankenstein by Mary Shelley - Follow the harrowing tale
of Victor Frankenstein, a young scientist who creates a hideous, sapient creature
in an unorthodox scientific experiment. He finds, however, that there are terrible
consequences for playing God...
The events of Mary Shelley's Frankenstein unfold from the perspective of
Elizabeth Lavenza, who is adopted as a child by the Frankensteins as a
companion for their volatile son Victor.
Retells, in graphic novel format, Mary Shelley's classic tale of a monster,
assembled by a scientist from parts of dead bodies, who develops a mind of his
own as he learns to loathe himself and hate his creator.
“Both timely and terrifying.” —Gregory Macguire, New York Times–bestselling
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author of Wicked Pairing free verse with over three hundred pages of black-andwhite watercolor illustrations, Mary’s Monster is a unique and stunning biography
of Mary Shelley, the pregnant teenage runaway who became one of the greatest
authors of all time. Legend is correct that Mary Shelley began penning
Frankenstein in answer to a dare to write a ghost story. What most people don't
know, however, is that the seeds of her novel had been planted long before that
night. By age nineteen, she had been disowned by her family, was living in
scandal with a married man, and had lost her baby daughter just days after her
birth. Mary poured her grief, pain, and passion into the powerful book still revered
two hundred years later, and in Mary's Monster, author/illustrator Lita Judge has
poured her own passion into a gorgeous book that pays tribute to the life of this
incredible author. A 2019 NCSS-CBC Notable Social Studies Trade Book A 2019
Amelia Bloomer Project Book This title has Common Core connections.
The Frankenstein story is updated to the 21st century by the great American
storyteller Dean Koontz. Now someone new is playing god. Frankenstein lives!
And so too does his monstrous creation ... but this creature of legend is a
monster no more and his scarred face bears witness to his maker's wrath. His
name is Deucalion. As a devastating hurricane approaches New Orleans, Victor
Helios, once know as Frankenstein, has unleased his benighted creatures onto
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the streets. As New Orleans descends into chaos, his engineered killers spin out
of control, and the only hope rests with Victor's first and failed attempt to build the
perfect human, whose damned path has led him to the ultimate confrontation with
his pitiless creator. But first, Deucalion must destroy a monstrosity not even
Victor's malignant mind could have imagined - an indestructible entity that steps
out of humankind's collective nightmare with one purpose: to replace us. This is a
powerful reworking of one of the classic stories of all time.
The original 1818 text of Mary Shelley's classic novel, with annotations and
essays highlighting its scientific, ethical, and cautionary aspects. Mary Shelley's
Frankenstein has endured in the popular imagination for two hundred years.
Begun as a ghost story by an intellectually and socially precocious eighteen-yearold author during a cold and rainy summer on the shores of Lake Geneva, the
dramatic tale of Victor Frankenstein and his stitched-together creature can be
read as the ultimate parable of scientific hubris. Victor, “the modern
Prometheus,” tried to do what he perhaps should have left to Nature: create life.
Although the novel is most often discussed in literary-historical terms—as a
seminal example of romanticism or as a groundbreaking early work of science
fiction—Mary Shelley was keenly aware of contemporary scientific developments
and incorporated them into her story. In our era of synthetic biology, artificial
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intelligence, robotics, and climate engineering, this edition of Frankenstein will
resonate forcefully for readers with a background or interest in science and
engineering, and anyone intrigued by the fundamental questions of creativity and
responsibility. This edition of Frankenstein pairs the original 1818 version of the
manuscript—meticulously line-edited and amended by Charles E. Robinson, one
of the world's preeminent authorities on the text—with annotations and essays by
leading scholars exploring the social and ethical aspects of scientific creativity
raised by this remarkable story. The result is a unique and accessible edition of
one of the most thought-provoking and influential novels ever written. Essays by
Elizabeth Bear, Cory Doctorow, Heather E. Douglas, Josephine Johnston, Kate
MacCord, Jane Maienschein, Anne K. Mellor, Alfred Nordmann
Featuring an appendix of discussion questions, the Diversion Classics edition is
ideal for use in book groups and classrooms. From ghost stories to spine-chilling
mysteries, the horror genre is perfect reading for the Halloween season and yearround. Including Mary Shelley's FRANKENSTEIN, Robert Louis Stevenson's
THE STRANGE CASE OF DR. JEKYLL AND MR. HYDE, and Bram Stoker's
DRACULA, these terrifying tales will stay with you long after they're finished.
A forceful and accessible discussion of Christian belief that has become one of
the most popular introductions to Christianity and one of the most popular of
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Lewis's books. Uncovers common ground upon which all Christians can stand
together.
D.L. Macdonald and Kathleen Scherf’s edition of Frankenstein has been widely
acclaimed as an outstanding edition of the novel—for the general reader and the
student as much as for the scholar. The editors use as their copy-text the original
1818 version, and detail in an appendix all of Shelley’s later revisions. They also
include a range of contemporary documents that shed light on the historical
context from which this unique masterpiece emerged. New to this edition is a
discussion of Percy Shelley’s role in contributing to the first draft of the novel.
Recent scholarship has provoked considerable interest in the degree to which
Percy Shelley contributed to Mary Shelley’s original text, and this edition’s
updated introduction discusses this scholarship. A new appendix also includes
Lord Byron’s “A Fragment” and John William Polidori’s The Vampyre, works
that are engaging in their own right and that also add further insights into the
literary context of Frankenstein.
The stars are the limit for a little girl who acts out her wish to be an astronaut —
inspired by a very special person. Astrid has loved the stars and space for as
long as she can remember. “I want to be an astronaut!” she says to everyone
who will listen. While her mama is away, Astrid and her papa have fun acting out
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the challenges an astronaut faces on a space mission — like being in zero gravity
(“I can do that all day long!” she says), eating food from a kind of tube, and
doing science experiments with the help of cookie sheets. When at last it’s time
to meet Mama at the air base, Astrid wears her favorite space T-shirt to greet
her. But where exactly has Mama been? Channeling a sense of childlike delight,
Ken Wilson-Max brings space travel up close for young readers and offers an
inspiring ending.
Surveying a wide range of cultural controversies, from the Mapplethorpe affair to
Salman Rushdie's death sentence, Wendy Steiner shows that the fear and
outrage they inspired are the result of dangerous misunderstanding about the
relationship between art and life. 27 halftones.
This is the classic tale of "Frankenstein," first published in 1818 by Mary Shelley.
It tells the story of Victor Frankenstein, a young scientist who creates a grotesque
creature. The book is written in the form of letters and narratives by multiple
narrators.
The Jungle is a 1906 novel written by the American journalist and novelist Upton
Sinclair (1878–1968). Sinclair wrote the novel to portray the lives of immigrants in
the United States in Chicago and similar industrialized cities. Many readers were
most concerned with his exposure of health violations and unsanitary practices in
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the American meatpacking industry during the early 20th century, based on an
investigation he did for a socialist newspaper. The book depicts working class
poverty, the lack of social supports, harsh and unpleasant living and working
conditions, and a hopelessness among many workers. These elements are
contrasted with the deeply rooted corruption of people in power. A review by the
writer Jack London called it, "the Uncle Tom's Cabin of wage slavery." Sinclair
was considered a muckraker, or journalist who exposed corruption in government
and business. He first published the novel in serial form in 1905 in the Socialist
newspaper, Appeal to Reason, between February 25, 1905, and November 4,
1905. In 1904, Sinclair had spent seven weeks gathering information while
working incognito in the meatpacking plants of the Chicago stockyards for the
newspaper. It was published as a book on February 26, 1906 by Doubleday and
in a subscribers' edition.
Soft Thorns is a poetry collection that takes the reader on a journey through a
young woman’s life—from reckoning with her looks and sexuality to dealing with
the trauma of sexual assault, and finally through the highs and lows of young love
found and lost. Bridgett Devoue shares her raw, human story and the lessons
learned from living a life fully.
Frankenstein; or, The Modern Prometheus, generally known as Frankenstein, is
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a novel written by the British author Mary Shelley. The title of the novel refers to a
scientist, Victor Frankenstein, who learns how to create life and creates a being
in the likeness of man, but larger than average and more powerful. In popular
culture, people have tended to refer to the Creature as "Frankenstein", despite
this being the name of the scientist. Frankenstein is a novel infused with some
elements of the Gothic novel and the Romantic movement. It was also a warning
against the "over-reaching" of modern man and the Industrial Revolution, alluded
to in the novel's subtitle, The Modern Prometheus. The story has had an
influence across literature and popular culture and spawned a complete genre of
horror stories and films. It is arguably considered the first fully realized science
fiction novel.
First edition of Bell's (1774-1842) important study of the anatomy and physiology
of facial expression. The expressions, attitudes, and movements of the human
body had always interested scientists as well as artists, but never before had thy
been treated with such depth and conciseness. The work reflects Bell's brilliance
as both artist and anatomist, and inspired Darwin's own Expression of the
Emotions (1872), which he described Bell as one of the founders of the subject
as a branch of science. Reyolds, 404, Wellcome, II, p.135, B & L
Rootenberg,1987
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For all the scholarship devoted to Mary Shelley's English novel Frankenstein,
there has been surprisingly little attention paid to its role in American culture, and
virtually none to its racial resonances in the United States. In Black Frankenstein,
Elizabeth Young identifies and interprets the figure of a black American
Frankenstein monster as it appears with surprising frequency throughout
nineteenth- and twentieth-century U.S. culture, in fiction, film, essays, oratory,
painting, and other media, and in works by both whites and African Americans.
Black Frankenstein stories, Young argues, effect four kinds of racial critique: they
humanize the slave; they explain, if not justify, black violence; they condemn the
slaveowner; and they expose the instability of white power. The black
Frankenstein's monster has served as a powerful metaphor for reinforcing racial
hierarchy—and as an even more powerful metaphor for shaping anti-racist
critique. Illuminating the power of parody and reappropriation, Black Frankenstein
tells the story of a metaphor that continues to matter to literature, culture,
aesthetics, and politics.
Frankenstein; or, The Modern Prometheus is a novel written by the British author
Mary Shelley. The first edition was published anonymously in London in 1818,
and Shelley's name appeared on the revised third edition, published in 1831. The
title of the novel refers to the scientist, Victor Frankenstein, who learns how to
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create life and creates a being in the likeness of man, but larger than average
and more powerful. In modern popular culture, people have tended to refer to the
Creature as "Frankenstein" (especially in films since 1931), despite this being the
name of the scientist, and the creature being unnamed in the book itself.
Frankenstein is a novel infused with elements of the Gothic novel and the
Romantic movement. It was also a warning against the "over-reaching" of
modern man and the Industrial Revolution, alluded to in the novel's subtitle, The
Modern Prometheus. The story has had an influence across literature and
popular culture and spawned a complete genre of horror stories and films. It is
arguably considered the first fully-realised science fiction novel and raises many
issues still relevant to today's society.
Love: it's a many-splendored thing, or it's all you need - sometimes it's even a
battlefield. In our humble opinion, this is the best quotes about love and life book
of all time. Gift this book to your partner to show how you really feelWe do not
assert any claim of copyright for individual quotations. All use of quotations is
done under the fair use copyright principal.
Slowly I learnt the ways of humans: how to ruin, how to hate, how to debase, how
to humiliate. And at the feet of my master I learnt the highest of human skills, the
skill no other creature owns: I finally learnt how to lie. Childlike in his innocence
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but grotesque in form, Frankenstein's bewildered creature is cast out into a
hostile universe by his horror-struck maker. Meeting with cruelty wherever he
goes, the friendless Creature, increasingly desperate and vengeful, determines to
track down his creator and strike a terrifying deal. Urgent concerns of scientific
responsibility, parental neglect, cognitive development and the nature of good
and evil are embedded within this thrilling and deeply disturbing classic gothic
tale. Mary Shelley's Frankenstein, adapted for the stage by Nick Dear, premiered
at the National Theatre, London, in February 2011.
Arguing against the widely held belief that technology and religion are at war with
each other, David F. Noble's groundbreaking book reveals the religious roots and
spirit of Western technology. It links the technological enthusiasms of the present
day with the ancient and enduring Christian expectation of recovering
humankind's lost divinity. Covering a period of a thousand years, Noble traces
the evolution of the Western idea of technological development from the ninth
century, when the useful arts became connected to the concept of redemption,
up to the twentieth, when humans began to exercise God-like knowledge and
powers. Noble describes how technological advance accelerated at the very
point when it was invested with spiritual significance. By examining the
imaginings of monks, explorers, magi, scientists, Freemasons, and engineers,
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this historical account brings to light an other-worldly inspiration behind the
apparently worldly endeavors by which we habitually define Western civilization.
Thus we see that Isaac Newton devoted his lifetime to the interpretation of
prophecy. Joseph Priestley was the discoverer of oxygen and a founder of
Unitarianism. Freemasons were early advocates of industrialization and the
fathers of the engineering profession. Wernher von Braun saw spaceflight as a
millenarian new beginning for humankind. The narrative moves into our own time
through the technological enterprises of the last half of the twentieth century:
nuclear weapons, manned space exploration, Artificial Intelligence, and genetic
engineering. Here the book suggests that the convergence of technology and
religion has outlived its usefulness, that though it once contributed to human wellbeing, it has now become a threat to our survival. Viewed at the dawn of the new
millennium, the technological means upon which we have come to rely for the
preservation and enlargement of our lives betray an increasing impatience with
life and a disdainful disregard for mortal needs. David F. Noble thus contends
that we must collectively strive to disabuse ourselves of the inherited religion of
technology and begin rigorously to re-examine our enchantment with unregulated
technological advance.
When Aubrey, a young Englishman, meets a mysterious man from London high
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society, Lord Ruthven, they become unlikely friends. Shortly after, Aubrey
decides to accompany the noble on a trip to Rome. However, when a moral
disagreement arises between the two, Aubrey decides to leave Ruthven in
Rome, and goes off on his own. Arriving in Greece, Aubrey meets Ianthe, and the
two share an immediate connection. After sharing stories and an evening
together, Aubrey and Ianthe part ways for the night. However, after a devastating
turn of events, Aubrey and Ruthven reunite, and Aubrey, ready to leave Greece
behind, is happy to travel with the older man once again. But as they continue
their travels, Aubrey slowly begins to notice Ruthven’s odd behavior. After even
more consideration, Aubrey realizes a shocking pattern—nearly everyone that
Ruthven comes in close contact to meets an untimely end. Afraid of his newly
acquired knowledge, Aubrey attempts to distance himself from the suspicious
man, though he is forced to reconsider his efforts when Ruthven expresses intent
to marry Aubrey’s sister. First published under Lord Byron’s name, The
Vampyre rose to immediate commercial success. However, though he was
inspired by a discarded piece of Lord Bryon’s work, both authors have since
admitted that John William Polidori was the true writer of The Vampyre.
Considered to be the first work of vampire fiction, The Vampyre had an immense
role in shaping vampires as literary figures, influencing the canonical rules of
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vampires that many still follow today. First published in 1819, Polidori’s The
Vampyre remains to be a thrilling and spooky read centuries later, and has since
inspired both film and theater adaptations. With mystery and eerie suspense,
Polidori’s work is an extraordinary example of 19th century gothic horror. This
edition of The Vampyre by John William Polidori features a striking new cover
design and is printed in a font that is both modern and readable. With these
accommodations, The Vampyre caters to a contemporary audience while
preserving the original innovation of John William Polidori’s work.
Mary Shelley began writing Frankenstein when she was only eighteen. At once a
Gothic thriller, a passionate romance, and a cautionary tale about the dangers of
science, Frankenstein tells the story of committed science student Victor
Frankenstein. Obsessed with discovering the cause of generation and life and
bestowing animation upon lifeless matter, Frankenstein assembles a human
being from stolen body parts but; upon bringing it to life, he recoils in horror at the
creature's hideousness. Tormented by isolation and loneliness, the onceinnocent creature turns to evil and unleashes a campaign of murderous revenge
against his creator, Frankenstein.Frankenstein, an instant bestseller and an
important ancestor of both the horror and science fiction genres, not only tells a
terrifying story, but also raises profound, disturbing questions about the very
Page 14/19

Get Free Mary Shelley Frankenstein Quotes With Page Numbers
nature of life and the place of humankind within the cosmos: What does it mean
to be human? What responsibilities do we have to each other? How far can we
go in tampering with Nature? In our age, filled with news of organ donation
genetic engineering, and bio-terrorism, these questions are more relevant than
ever.
Why doesn't Batman just kill the Joker and end everyone's misery? Can we hold
the Joker morally responsible for his actions? Is Batman better than Superman?
If everyone followed Batman's example, would Gotham be a better place? What
is the Tao of the Bat? Batman is one of the most complex characters ever to
appear in comic books, graphic novels, and on the big screen. What
philosophical trials does this superhero confront in order to keep Gotham safe?
Combing through seventy years of comic books, television shows, and movies,
Batman and Philosophy explores how the Dark Knight grapples with ethical
conundrums, moral responsibility, his identity crisis, the moral weight he carries
to avenge his murdered parents, and much more. How does this caped crusader
measure up against the teachings of Plato, Aristotle, Kant, Kierkegaard, and Lao
Tzu?
Seminar paper from the year 2012 in the subject English - Literature, Works,
grade: 1,3, Johannes Gutenberg University Mainz, language: English, abstract:
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For a better understanding of the main part of this term paper, firstly, the
predominant doctrine of separate spheres will be introduced and sufficiently
explained. Likewise a short overview of the situation of women from the 19th
century will be given in this chapter. Further on it will then be demonstrated how
Mary Shelley coped with the fact of being a female writer in a male dominated
society and how she managed her life. Afterwards it will be looked at all women,
appearing in the novel Frankenstein, and how Shelley presents them. In addition
it will be analysed in what way Shelley displays critique of the gender division and
the patriarchal society. Finally, the results of the analysis of the novel will be
summarised.
Valperga, published in 1823, the year after Percy Bysshe Shelley's death is a
romance of the 14th century in Italy, during the height of the struggle between the
Guelphs and the Ghibellines, when each state and almost each town was at war
with the other ; a condition of things which lends itself to romance. Mary Shelley's
intimate acquaintance with Italy and Italians gives her the necessary knowledge
to write on this subject. Her zealous Italian studies came to her aid, and her love
of nature give life and vitality to the scene. Valperga, the ancestral castle home of
Euthanasia, a Florentine lady of the Guelph faction, is most picturesquely
described, on its ledge of projecting rock, overlooking the plain of Lucca; the
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dependent peasants around happy under the protection of their good Signora.
That this beautiful and high-minded lady should be affianced to a Ghibelline
leader is a natural combination ; but when her lover Castruccio, prince of Lucca,
carries his political enthusiasm the length of making war on her native city of
Florence, whose Republican greatness and love of art are happily described,
Euthanasia cannot let love stand in the way of duty and gratitude to all those
dearest to her ...
The Last Man is an apocalyptic, dystopian science fiction novel by Mary Shelley,
which was first published in 1826. The book describes a future Earth at the time
of the late 21st Century, ravaged by an unknown pandemic which quickly sweeps
across the world. It also includes a discussion of English culture as a republic,
with Mary Shelley sitting in meetings of the House of Commons to gain an insight
into the governmental political system of the romantic era. Within the novel, she
dedicates it highly to her husband, Percy Bysshe Shelley who drowned in a
shipwreck four years before the book's publication. It is also dedicated to her
dear friend Lord Byron who adored the Greek isles which were eventually his
place of death.
Provides an annotated list of fiction and nonfiction by women authors, including
works on art, ethics, family life, motherhood, pioneer life, power, violence,
Page 17/19

Get Free Mary Shelley Frankenstein Quotes With Page Numbers
marriage, and work
The inspiration for Mary Wollstonecraft Shelley's most famous work,
"Frankenstein: The Modern Prometheus" has been debated for 200 years. In
1814, two years before the notorious "Gothic Summer" in Geneva, 16 year old
Mary Godwin eloped to Paris with the 22 year old poet, Percy Bysshe Shelley,
inviting Mary's 15 year old step-sister Claire Claremont to go with them. They
would walk across war ravaged France to Switzerland and up the Rhine River to
a castle called Frankenstein. Three years later Mary would publish the diaries
she kept of that journey of two teenage girls and the poet of "free love". In the
published version of "A History of a Six Week's Tour" she would tell where they
went and what they saw, but she never revealed the true secrets of that trip, from
where a later inspiration arose. Here now, for the first time is revealed the secret
portions of that tour and beyond.
When Frankenstein appeared in 1818 it was well known that the medical
profession lent silent support to the grave-robbing gangs who regulary sold the
surgeons newly-buried bodies for dissection. This resurection trade led to the
sensational Burke and Hare case, which revealed that the bodies of murder
victims had been pased to the Edinburgh surgeon Dr Robert Knox with his
connivance.
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Since the original publication of Playing God? in 1996, three developments in
genetic technology have moved to the center of the public conversation about the
ethics of human bioengineering. Cloning, the completion of the human genome
project, and, most recently, the controversy over stem cell research have all
sparked lively debates among religious thinkers and the makers of public policy.
In this updated edition, Ted Peters illuminates the key issues in these debates
and continues to make deft connections between our questions about God and
our efforts to manage technological innovations with wisdom.
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